
  

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
SHISHU ANANTA MAHAVIDYALAYA, BALIPATNA 

 

NOTICE  
No. 204/SAM     Date 13.06.2025 

REGARDING POSTPONEMENT OF WALK-IN-INTERVIEW  

SCHEDULED TO BE CONDUCTED FOR ENGAGEMENT OF NON-TEACHING STAFF 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the walk-in-interview originally scheduled to be held 

on 18.06.2025 for engagement of two Office Assistant & one Group-D staff has been 

postponed due to some unavoidable administrative reasons until further notice. The 

revised date will be notified well in advance through the official website. Candidates are 

requested to check the college website regularly for any updates. 

 

PRINCIPAL-CUM-SECRETARY 

     S.A. MAHAVIDYALAYA, BALIPATNA 

 

 


